
  
 

 

 
 
 

Announcement of Mahidol University  
On  

The Re-opening of Mahidol University Premise in Salaya Campus under the 
Announcement on the Measures to Prevent and Control the Outbreak of the Coronavirus 

2019 (COVID-19) (Omicron Variant) in Nakhon Pathom Province 
 

References are made to the release of the Thai government’ s State of Emergency 
Announcement and the provisions under Section 9 of the Emergency Decree on Public Administration 
in Emergency Situation B.E.  2548 (No.  44)  dated the 29th April 2022 and the Announcement on the 
Relaxation of the Integrative Measures to Prevent and Control the Outbreak of the Coronavirus 2019 
(COVID-19)  of Nakhon Pathom Province (No.  7/2565)  dated the 30th April 2022.  Mahidol University 
would like all faculties/institutes/colleges to observe the following measures. 

 

1)   All faculties/colleges/ institutes and Mahidol University International Demonstration 
School (MUIDS) are permitted to use the university premises in Salaya Campus to organize 
activities, including teaching and learning, examinations, research, trainings, conferences, 
other on- site activities with participants not exceeding 1000 people. All faculties/ 
colleges/institutes are to observe preventive and control measures issued by the Ministry 
of Higher Education, Science, Research and Innovation (MHESI) and the Ministry of Public 
Health, including setting up screening check points, classroom social distancing, or ATK test 
protocols for high risk groups, and so on.  

 
2)  All heads of faculties/colleges/ institutes and vice presidents responsible for units and 
divisions in the Office of the President are to adjust the ratio of personnel working on-site 
and work-from-home to approximately 60 (working on-site) : 40 (working from home) or as 
seen appropriate. Those in healthcare-related services, campus security and maintenance 
units are allowed to work on-site as deemed necessary. 
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Please be advised accordingly.  This announcement enters into effect from the 1st May 2022 
onwards. 

 
 

               Announced on the 1st May 2022 

 
                                                               (Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D.) 
              President, Mahidol University 


